
 

 

 
 
 

 

From: polkcojudge@sbcglobal.net 
To: CWAwotus 
Subject: Navigable vs. WOTUS 
Date: Monday, June 19, 2017 9:04:50 AM 

I am writing today to officially declare my opposition of the proposed WOTUS rules as offered and 
approved by the Obama Administration. Clearly, water rules as defined by the Navigable water rules 
served us well and are onerous enough. Rural counties are stretched thin for resources for road and 
bridge maintenance and the last thing we need is more interference and time delays from the Corp. 

As the Chief Executive of Polk County Arkansas, it is my responsibility to maintain over 1,000 miles of 
road, 250 bridges, and thousands of drainage culverts. Having costly overreaching regulation from 
the federal government is so burdensome, we could not begin to make ends meet if WOTUS rules 
were upheld. 

Please use common sense when establishing new guidelines. 

Brandon Ellison 
Polk County Judge 
507 Church Ave 
Mena, AR 71953 
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